All residents required to be tested yesterday were Negative! We have now gone two weeks with no new positives which means residents will no longer be required to be tested at this time. 

All nursing home employees that are required to test also tested Negative today. 

We thank you all for your patience and understanding through all of this! It certainly has not gone unnoticed. 

As a safety reminder going forward, please continue to use hand sanitizer and wear your mask when visiting. 

